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Years 5 and 6 
Residential Trip to Llangrannog 

January 31st – February 2nd 2024 
 

 

 Annwyl rieni/Dear Parents 
 
We are all excited about our upcoming trip to Llangrannog.  I am sure 
that the children will have a fantastic time with lots of opportunities to 
participate in activities whilst practising their Welsh. The children will be 
accompanied by Miss Ellis and Mrs. Dodd.  We thank them for their time 
and effort.  
 
The children will be transported by M and H buses.  The bus will leave 
Llanarmon Unit on Wednesday January 31st  at 7.45am.  Please arrive 
at school by 7.30am. 
The bus will return to Llanarmon on  Friday February 2nd at 
approximately 5.40pm 
 
We enclose the packing list and the Health Form for completion.  Please 
return the Health Form to school by Monday January 22nd. 
 
We look forward to a wonderful few days. If you have any questions 
regarding the trip, please contact school.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs. E. Knight 
 
 
 
 


